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June 24, 2022

The Honorable Marilyn Strickland

U.S. House of Representatives

1004 Longworth House Office Building
Washington, DC 20515

Fax: (202) 225-0129
Dear Congresswoman Strickland:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports the “Increasing Homeownership for
Servicemembers Act” (H.R. 7563) which would direct the Department of Defense to enter into an

agreement with an entity to conduct a study and produce a report on barriers to homeownership
for members of the Armed Forces.

The Association appreciates your dedication to active-duty issues. The FRA's point of

contact is Theo Lawson, Assistant Director of Legislative Programs, at TheoL@fra.org.

Sincerely,

g

CHRISTOPH . SLAWINSKI
National Executive Director
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